
Memo

TO:

FROM:

Mayor Campbell and Members of the City Council

Judy K. Parks, Assistant City Attorn"ryp
\

DATE: October 21, 2009

SUBJECT: Speed ordinance on South Dalon Place

As you may recall, the roadway now named South Dayton Place was formerly South Dayton
Avenue. When it was renarned, the speed limits and parking restrictions which had been in effect
for South Dalon Avenue no longer applied. Staffhas been directed to establish parking restrictions
for this renamed roadway, and it would also be appropriate to establish speed limitations there.
It is requested that the establishment of speed limits for South Dayton Place also be referred to staff
so that proposed ordinance for both parking and speed limits can come back for consideration at a
later date.


